
 
 

 

 

06 June 2025 
  
 
Dear Families 
 
U19 Cricket One Day International England U19 v India U19 - Hove Cricket Ground  
Friday 27 June 2025 
 
We have been given the opportunity to take students to an U19 Cricket One Day International at Hove 
Cricket Ground to watch England U19 against India U19. 
 
The players that could potentially be playing are obviously possible future senior England cricketers, so it is a 
fantastic chance to see the likes of Rocky Flintoff and Archie Vaughan, sons of two very famous former 
England cricketers. 
 
We will be travelling by train from East Grinstead to Hove and walking the short distance to the ground. We 
will meet at East Grinstead station at approximately 7.45am and be returning at approximately 5.00pm. Any 
changes to the return time we will be asking students to communicate to you while we are travelling back to 
East Grinstead. 
 
The plan is to watch the first innings to gain an experience of what a one day international game is like. 
 
The cost of the trip will be £22, there are only 45 places so we will run a first come first serve system and 
payment via MCAS will confirm that you are happy for your child to attend. Which includes return train 
ticket and entrance to the ground 
 
All students are encouraged to bring a packed lunch and drink, plenty of warm clothing, a hat and sunscreen 
and a waterproof jacket. Nut related products are not allowed to be taken on any school visit. 
Insurance for all school trips is arranged through West Sussex County Council. Full details of the policy can be 
found on our website. 
 
While on the trip students will adhere to the Sackville expectations of behavior throughout the whole day as 
we will be travelling on public transport and sitting amongst the public at the cricket ground. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

Jake Endersby 
Teacher of PE 

 
 
 
 

 

https://sackvilleschool.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/WSCC-SJ-Policy-Schedule-and-Wording-2024.pdf

